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September 13, 1993 • WILLIAM PATERSON COLLEGE 

WPSC gets new 
format and direction 

Editor: The Beacon 

Back in April, The Beacon ran a front page 
story titled "WPSC experiencing technical 
difficulties." The article correctly outlined some 

major problems at our station last Spring. I would 
like to thank The Beacon for printing this article 
because it made the administration, faculty and 
students aware of our problems. 

I am happy to say that WPSC now has a Chief 
Engineer and new tation Manager, John Kiernan. 
This was a super decision on behalf of the 
Communication department because John Kiernan 
laid the original groundwork for the station in 1988 
and is determined to once again make WPSC a 
professional atmosphere. 

Beginning this week the new HitRadio 88.7 
WPSC signs on with a new format, new direction 
and a Station Manager who cares and drives 
students to be the best. WPSC invites you to tune 
in again on or off campus to hear great music, 

. campus events and community happenings. For 
students interested in radio, WPSC provides hands­
on opportunities if you are interested in news, 
sports , production, business/sales, promotion, or 
being a disc jockey. 

Kevin Serio 
Operations Manager 

WPSC-FM 

All Letters to the Editor are due 
at 5 p.m. on the Thursday before 

publication. 


